Republic of the Philippines
City of Taguig
BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE

May 15, 2020

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT FOR OPENING OF BIDS

INVITATION TO BID DATED MARCH 2, 2020 FOR THE SUPPLY AND
DELIVERY OF VARIOUS GOODS (ITEMS A-Q)

In view of the extension of the “Enhanced Community Quarantine” imposed over
Metro Manila until May 31, 2020, as a protective measure to prevent the spread of COVID-
19 (Coronavirus Disease 2019), all interested parties are notified that the submission and
opening of bids which was re-scheduled for the second time on May 18, 2020, for the
projects included in the Invitation to Bid dated March 2, 2020, is once again hereby
postponed until further notice.

This notice of postponement is being issued in accordance with Sec. 29 of the Revised
IRR of R.A. 9184 and not for purposes of any delay.

For guidance and information of all concerned.

Very truly yours,

ATTY.LY PASCO
Chairman, BAC



